
April 14" 1976 

Dear Ms. Anderson: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence 
on behalf of Ms. Marilyn Yo. 8r:own whom 
you recommend for appointmen as" a com-
missioner of the Secur' • . Exchange 
Commission. 

I was pleased to learn of your high re­
gard- for Ms. Brown and can assure you 
that we will give this recommendation 
very careful consideration. 

Best w.isb.es, 

Sincerely. 

Douglas P.- Bennett 
Director 
Presidential Personnel Office 

'1--. -
Me. M. Helen Anderson 
McKinsey & Company 
245 Park AVenue 
New York, New York 10017 
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